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Dear Parent, 

 

We are excited to announce an upcoming collaboration with the Louvre Museum, Abu Dhabi in which your child 
has the opportunity to participate. Creative Interpreters Programme - The Storytelling Challenge 2024 is an 
event that promises to be an enriching experience for our students, allowing them to refine their imagination and 
observational abilities through exploring artworks and fostering expressive communication of their ideas. 

 

This ADEK initiative provides schools across the UAE with a prestigious platform to creatively collaborate to 
enhance the learning experience of students.  

 

Before your child can participate in this event, we kindly request your consent. Your approval is essential to ensure 
that we have the necessary permissions in place for your child to take part in the performance in the Louvre 
Museum, Abu Dhabi on Thursday, 30th May 2024 and the time slot for a trial run has been provided for our 
school on Wednesday, 15th May 2024. 
 

Please fill out the attached consent form and return it to the class teacher before Friday, 3rd May 2024.  We 
greatly appreciate your support and cooperation in making this event a success.  
 

Thank you for entrusting us with the opportunity to provide your child with enriching experiences outside the 
classroom. 

 

 
Warm regards, 

 

EIS Administration 


